
TOWN OF STRATFORD

RESOLUTION

No. PH020-10- Call to Public Meeting on Sustainable Subdivision Policy and Bylaw

Motion Carried  Council Chambers
Motion Lost Town Hall
Motion Withdrawn August 11, 2010

Committee Planning & Heritage

Moved by Councillor Gary Clow

Seconded by Councillor Diane Griffin

WHEREAS the Town of Stratford continues to achieve its sustainability goals and objectives; and

WHEREAS the Sustainable Subdivision Policyand Bylaw aims to preserve the natural environment
and ecology; improve social amenities and cultural inclusion; increase energy and water efficiency;
improve the Town’s active and public transportation networks and reduce the cost of building and
maintaining the Town’s infrastructure systems; and

WHEREAS this document has been reviewed by Town managers, staff and the Planning & Heritage
Committee.

BE IT RESOLVED that Council hold a public meeting on August 25, 2010 to solicit input from
residents on the draft of the Sustainable Subdivision Policy and Bylaw.

This Resolution bears the recommendation of the Planning & Heritage Committee as
discussed at a meeting held on August 2, 2010.


